We are hosting a Dignity Drive.

Our company has partnered with **Giving the Basics** to host a drive for personal hygiene products. These products are not covered by government assistance programs and are not readily accessible in most pantries. The items collected will benefit families and children who can not afford these products.



Drive Dates: January 1st - February 5th
Bring items you wish to donate to: Jan & Feb NAWIC Chapter Meetings
Downtown - Ryan Companies - Taryn Richie
Round Rock - Hensel Phelps Kalahari Jobsite - Danielle Dlugosh

MOST NEEDED HUMAN DIGNITY PRODUCTS

Bar Soap Laundry Detergent Toothpaste

Deodorant Lotion Toothbrushes

Shampoo Feminine Products Conditioner

To learn about more ways to donate, visit **www.givingthebasics.org** Thank you for participating in our dignity drive!